P.O. BOX 1140, CALGARY, ALBERTA T2P 2M7
H"l TELEPHONE: (403) 264-8000
July 27, 1979

Mr. Kelly Andrews
7016 Montauk Drive
Richmond, VA.
23225

Dear Kelly:
Thank you for your letter of July 5, 1979.

Yes, it is very flattering to receive a "fan letter"
from so far away. This letter will confirm that you did
indeed pick up our signal.

We are very pleased you had an opportunity to listen
to us and we hope you will have more opportunities to do
the same.

Happy listening!

Best Personal Regards,
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Dr. Dan
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